
 

18 July 2024 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
As we approach the end of the school year, we are hoping all our 11s are enjoying this extra-long summer 
break. We have a few final things to tell you about before school closes for the holidays: 
 
Collecting GCSE results on Thursday 22 August 
We will be welcoming students into school to collect results in person from 10:00-12:00. They should 
come in via the normal Student Entrance and head to The Observatory. Families and friends are welcome 
to come in too and we will have staff on hand, including our Careers Lead Mrs Pearce, to help make 
decisions about next steps if necessary, and to celebrate their achievements with them.  
Someone else, such as a family member or friend, can collect results if they bring written permission from 
your young person with them. If it is not possible to provide written permission on paper, an email from 
your young person providing the details of who they give their consent to, can be sent to Mr J David, our 
Exams Officer, on jdavid@carringtonschool.org. Results will also be emailed to all students’ Carrington 
School email addresses as a PDF by 15:00. We are not able to send your young person’s results to anyone 
except them. The PDF of the results should be saved so they have these to provide to colleges and for 
future reference. 
 
Donating Old Uniform in Good Condition 
If your young person still has items of uniform in good condition that you no longer need, we would be 
really glad to take these off you to help other families. Please bring these to our Reception Team, open 
between 08:30 and 16:30 Monday to Friday during term time. 
 
Year Books and Certificates 
In December the Exam Boards will send us the formal certificates for all our students’ GCSE and BTEC 
qualifications and your young person will need to collect these and keep them safely forever. We will invite 
your young person to come and collect these and we will give out the Year Books at the same event. We 
will be in touch by email during October, with the date and time for this. 
 
Make a Difference, Make a Donation 
As you may be aware we have a support fund for students called the ACE Foundation, which helps 
students from lower-income families to go on trips and excursions that are beyond the family’s means. 
Some of you may have benefitted from this support. It would be amazing if you felt able to make a 
contribution to this fund, as a legacy to others now that your young person is moving on, so we can 
continue supporting students in this way. You can make a donation of ANY AMOUNT using our Just Giving 
account. 
 
We hope you have a good summer and look forward to seeing your young person on Thursday 22 August. 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team 
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